


December 08, 2020 
Page 2 of 3 
 

 

The Commission offices are scent-free. 
Thank you for your co-operation when attending our offices. 
An independent commission created by the Government of Alberta 

 

 Classification: Protected A 

Following investigation, the human rights officer will either assist the parties in resolving 
complaints where the information supports proceeding or will recommend to the AHRC 
Director that the complaint be dismissed.  

7. Send the complaint to the AHRC Director after conciliation or investigation. The AHRC 
Director will review recommendations and decide whether to dismiss the complaint, 
discontinue it, or report to the Chief of the Commission and Tribunals that the parties could 
not resolve it. 

 
After receiving the response, or at any time during the complaint process, you may choose to 
withdraw your Complaint by contacting us at the email address below.  
 
Communicating with the Commission 
You are responsible for informing us in writing of any change in your contact information, including 
your email address.  If we are unable to contact you, your Complaint may be closed. 
 
Where possible, please communicate with the Commission by email at ahrc.registrar@gov.ab.ca. 
 
If you are the designated contact for the Complainant, it is your responsibility to inform the 
Complainant of this information and all future communication from the Commission. 
 
You will find information about the Commission and our processes for complaint resolution on our 
website at www.albertahumanrights.ab.ca. 
 
If you have any questions not answered by the website about this letter, the process, or the 
Commission itself, please feel free to contact the Commission using the email address above. 
 
Encl.






